
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

22 November 2024 
olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 
5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Chin Hakha/Burmese: 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Mon 18 - Fri 22 Nov Swimming 
Mon 25 - Fri 29 Nov Swimming 
Wed 27 Nov Parent Advisory 
Board at 7pm 
Wed 4 Dec 6.00pm Yr 6 Gradua-
tion Mass & Disco 
Fri 6 Dec  Second Hand Uniform 
Sale 
Sun 8 Dec Feast of the Immacu-
late Conception 
Mon 9 Dec 9.00am Feast of the 
Immaculate Conception Mass 
Mon 9 Dec 6.00-7.30pm Dinner 
in the Yard / Art Show / Carols 
 

END OF YEAR 2024 
Tues 17 Dec Students finish for 
2024 at 1.00pm 
 

START OF 2025 
Tues 28 Jan Staff Return 
Wed 29 Jan  Getting To Know 
You & Your Child Day 1 Yrs 1-6, 
Foundation at school 8.35-1.00 
Thurs 30 Jan Getting To Know 
You & Your Child Day 2 Yrs 1-6, 
Foundation at school 8.35-1.00 
Fri 31 Jan Classes start for all (F-
6) 

‘What Jesus did here in Cana of Galilee was the first of the signs through which he revealed 
his glory; and his disciples believed in him.’  John 2:1-11 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Psalm of Gladness 

Through this psalm we praise our God. We give glory to God’s name. 
 

I will bless the Lord at all times; praise shall be always in my mouth. 
My soul will glory in the Lord that the poor may hear and be glad. 

Magnify the Lord with me; let us exalt his name together. 
Psalm 34:2-4 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Our 10 day swimming program has gotten off to a good start as we have been blessed with  
fine and warm weather throughout this week. If you have any concerns about any aspect 
of this program please let us know so that we can quickly follow it up. 
Thank you to all the families who have settled their accounts for 2024. If you have not 
done so can you do this as soon as possible. Please see me if you have any concerns about 
settling your account. 
On the 4th of December we will be having our Year 6 Graduation Mass and disco. This is a 
time to acknowledge all that our Year 6 students have achieved throughout their 7 years at 
Our Lady’s and to celebrate their achievements. The mass will begin at 6.00pm and will 
then be followed by a disco. There will be refreshments and nibbles served for parents 
while the students are enjoying the disco. This will give you an opportunity to sit and relax 
and chat with other Year 6 parents. 
 
A HUGE THANK YOU TO ALL FAMILIES WHO DONATED TO THE COLOUR FUN RUN!  
A special thank you to the Parents and Friends committee members; Michelle, Christine 
and Elena who initiated this idea and who worked hard throughout this event. 
It was a huge effort by our school community and you raised a total of $24,649. The school 
will receive 60% of this total which is $14,789.40. This money will go towards purchasing a 
much needed shade sail for our playground. 
The other 40% of the money raised which is a total of $9859.60 will be used by the compa-
ny to purchase the gifts for the students who participated. It was a great effort and also 
bought much fun for the students last Friday as you can see by the photos in the following 
pages of this newsletter and on our school website. I think the staff had as much fun as the 
students as you can see below. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Warm regards, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

SCHOOL FEES 

A final remember that all 2024 school fees are to PAID IN FULL by 

today, Friday 22 November. 

If you have an outstanding amount on your school fees please 

come to the Office to make a payment (cash, EFTPOS, Visa or Mas-

tercard). 

 

 

 

As you know after completing a build there is time for reporting any defects or concerns so that they can be 

rectified. We are currently in communication with both the builders and the architects and informing them 

of any aspects of the building that need to fixed. They have been very cooperative and responsive in this 

process. We have a whole year to do this. 

 

2025 Organisation 

Throughout this term much work has been done for the 2025 school year. We have 

completed the rigorous process of creating the class groups for 2025 and have 

made sure that each child has at least one friend that they recommended in their 

new class. We have also completely staffed our school for 2025 which is wonderful considering that there is 

a teacher shortage. 

The orientation day this year is on Monday the 9th of December from 12.00pm to 1.30pm. The students will 

get to meet their new teacher for 2025 and also the students in their class. It is important for your child to 

attend so that they are well prepared for next year. 

On Tuesday the 3rd and 10th of December we will be holding our first two days for the Foundation students 

and parents of 2025. These will be held from 2.00pm to 3.00pm. We are looking forward to meeting all our 

2025 Foundation students and welcoming them to Our Lady’s. 

LOST PROPERTY 

This is our collection of lost property just this week from our 

swimming program. 

Please check if you are missing any of the 11 pairs of goggles, 

3 towels and various other items. 

If you are missing something, please come to the Office and 

see if you can be reunited! 



 



 



 



 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2025 
As we are beginning our preparations for 2025 we ask that parents let us know 
as soon as possible if their child/ren are not returning to Our Lady’s next year.  
We have had many inquiries about places for 2025 and we need to let these par-
ents know if there are places for their children. We currently have a waiting list 
for Prep and  we have had several  enrolment enquiries coming in for the other 
year levels.  
 
If your child is not returning in 2025 (NOT OUR CURRENT YR 6 STUDENTS) 
please complete the form below and return it to the office. It is vital that you 
return this form as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2025 

 

Family Name:            

Child/children’s names 

1.           2024 Grade:    

2.           2024 Grade:    

3.           2024 Grade:    

 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

 

And / Or 

Our new address:             

               

Signed:             (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 



 

 



 



 


